
From: Lorraine Sherman
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: NO on HB 4159, HB 4005, SB 1530
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 9:14:47 PM

Dear legislatures,
Please vote NO on HB 4150, HB 4005, SB 1530. 
Regular Oregonians, the people you are supposed to work for, do NOT want cap and trade.
Vote it down! 

Sincerely,
Lorraine Sherman
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